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WASHINGTON SAYS AZERBAIJAN-ARMENIA TALKS REMAIN PRIORITY FOR US
- 03.07.2024

News.az (3 July 2024)

The principal deputy spokesperson for the US State Department, Vedant Patel, commented on the
possibility of talks between Azerbaijani and Armenian representatives on the sidelines of the
upcoming NATO summit in Washington, News.Az reports.

Let me just say broadly in the context of the issue in the South Caucasus, this is a priority for us, a
priority for the Secretary and other officials across this department. | have no doubt that its
something well continue to work towards. Specific meetings and engagements on the margins of
the summit - | just dont want to speak to the schedule yet, Patel said.

Earlier the US Assistant Secretary of State for European and Eurasian Affairs James OBrien said
that Azerbaijan and Armenia were invited to the upcoming NATO summit.

Click for more.
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